
From: christiane_lbrown  

Sent: Saturday, October 28, 2023 4:41 PM 

To: Grant Scott; Alex Allen; Timothy Peterson; northinfo 

Subject: re your cancellation and postponement... 

 

To Tim Peterson 

      Grant Scott 

      Alex Allen 

     Margot Thomaidis 

 

In following up on your most recent surprise move, i.e. your cancellation of our 
in person LTC meeting on Nov 3d and its postponement to Dec.13th, just a 
few days before Christmas holidays, we fail to see how the word TRUST can 
apply to your handling of  the Rogers Tower application for Hornby Island, 
especially as your ears seem to be closed to the concerns of those who are 
directly affected by your actions. 

The Islands Trust's ongoing efforts to subvert our democratic process; your 
efforts to preserve and protect not our , but corporate interests- confirm our 
opinion that Trust is indeed an undeserved title, yet to be earned by you. 

What are the reasons for cancelling so suddenly our in-person LTC meeting 
and defiling our democratic process by changing it ,yet again, to a Zoom 
"meeting" not available to all islanders, as you well know ?  

We are also wondering, if you don't mind : Are you, Mr. Petersen, working for 
Rogers? Or the Islands Trust ? Or Hornby Island? Can you please clarify the 
apparent contradiction of two personal statements you made during one of 
your internal IT- conversations : (I paraphrase) I don't have a problem with cell 
towers. And one made on Hornby , addressing two different islanders: (I 
paraphrase) I would never want to see a cell tower on Hornby Island? 

We await your response within a sensitive time frame. 



Sincerely. 

Rex and Christiane Brown, Hornby Island 
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